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Welcome We are delighted you are worshiping 
with us today. If you would like more 
information about our ministries, read below or 
Visit dcpc.org.  

Please let us know you are 
worshiping with us. Sign the 
fellowship pad or scan the QR code. 

Children’s Worship Bags Worship aids for 
children, including a special bulletin, are 
available at each entrance. Older children and 
youth are invited to use the Worship Notes 
sheet. 

Childcare is available for ages 0-6 from 8:30 a.m. 

to Noon every Sunday morning next door in the 

Watson building, room 119.  

Hearing Assistance Devices are available in 
baskets at each entrance to the sanctuary. If you 
need assistance, please see a worship leader. We 
also have Bluetooth capability. Contact David 
Brinson or Sarah Allred for assistance. Before 
meeting them, please download the WaveCAST 
app to your phone if you are able.  

Coffee Free Summit Coffee is available Sundays 
after our first two services in front of the 
sanctuary. Come join us for fellowship, friends 
and Summit coffee.  

Worship Service Changes May 12th is Davidson 
College graduation, so we will have only one 
service of worship at 8:45. Starting May 19 
through September 1 there will be one worship 
service only at 10:00 am in the Sanctuary.  

 

Favorite Hymns & Songs Let’s sing 
our favorite hymns and songs this 
summer. Fill out the form here: 

Thank You! DCPC relies on faithful 
and generous giving by our members to make 
our ministries happen.  Thank you for doing 
your part and giving as you are able. 
You can use this QR code to give 
online or put a donation in the 
offering plate during worship. 

Faith Formation Classes Have Moved All 
adult and children’s Sunday School classes, 
including childcare will be meeting in Dana & 
Watson classrooms, next door to the 
playground. All youth activities will remain in 
the Congregation house.  Midweek adult 
classes have moved to the Congregation House 
or online.  

Adult Sunday School Classes meet at 9:45 am.  
• Connections Class – Watson 310  
• Covenant Class – Dana 146  
• Jubilee Class – Watson 109  
• Maloney Class – Dana 153  
• Pines Class – The Davidson Room, Pines 

Campus  
• Screen and Scripture – Youth Lounge 

Youth Group It's our last regular Youth Group 

of the year! Join us tonight as we wrap up our 

conversations on justice (6th-10th grades) and 

Sticky Faith (11th-12th grades). Dinner starts 

in the Congregation House at 5:30 and we 

wrap up by 7 pm. More details at 

dcpcyouth.org/youthministrynews 

Let's Be Friends! Come join us for 

Intergenerational Bible School 

on Saturday and Sunday June 8 & 9 

from 4-7 p.m. We will enjoy some 



social time, dinner, yard games, singing, and 

Scripture. Adults and children will divide for 

deeper study (and rotation of 

crafts/recreation/Bible for children). Engage 

with your DCPC community and faith this 

Summer with all ages. Register before May 1 

for $5 off per person. Regular price is 

$20/adult and $15/child age 3-10 
 

 

Congregational The Session of DCPC has called a 
congregational meeting for Sunday, April 28, at 
10;40 in the Sanctuary to call the Rev. Caitlyn 
Zold as our Associate Pastor for Campus Ministry.  

Cookie Study Break for Davidson College 
students is around the corner! Drop off your 
homemade cookies in Room X of the 
Congregation House during regular office hours 
by 7 pm Thursday, May 2nd. Disposable containers 
are appreciated, and please be sure to label your 
cookies if they contain nuts. Thank you for 
providing this beloved ministry to students during 
their busy finals week! 

DCPC Wine Tasting Event Wednesday, May 22 
from 6:00 to 8:00. Join us at the 
Total Wine & More in Cornelius for 
a fun night of sampling and learning 
about various wines. Cost is $20 per 
person and is limited to 36 registrants, 21 years 
and older. We hope to see you there! Register via 
Realm, calling the church office or using the QR 
code. 

Habitat Build is Coming We are partnering with 
Habitat for Humanity again to build a home in 
Huntersville. The build begins at the end of April 
and DCPC has four Saturday work days scattered 
through May, June, and July. 
Please join us by scanning the QR 
code and signing up to help. 
Contact John Hurst for build 
questions and Noni Buchanan for 
other volunteer opportunities.   

Non-Perishable Food Item Drop-Off During the 
renovation, we will continue to place two grocery 
carts on Sunday morning in front of the Sanctuary 
for you to donate non-perishable food items for 

our local food pantry. We will also have a cart 
Monday-Friday from 8 - 3:30 in front of the 
Congregation House. For a list of up-to-date list of 
items, go to https://nourishup.org/donatefood/ If 
you would like to be one of our monthly food 
delivery volunteers please reach out to Robert 
Alexander (ralexander@dcpc.org).  

Seeking Elders and Deacons The Nominating 
Committee is seeking names for elders and 
deacons to serve as officers for a three year term 
beginning in January 2025. Names for elder 
(oversight of all program, building, and 
finances) and deacon (responsible for pastoral 
care within the church) should be emailed to 
nominating@dcpc.org. 

Room in the Inn Thank-You Celebration 
December 2023 - March 2024 
nearly 150 people from DCPC and 
Davidson College helped with our 
Room in the Inn Ministry for our 
unhoused neighbors. If you were 
one of those people who drove the van, helped 
with set-up or clean-up, shopped for food, 
stayed the night, prepared a meal, served food, 
visited with guests, did laundry, helped with 
planning, ate with our neighbors, made bag 
lunches, made beds, moved tables, washed 
dishes, donated money or supplies we would 
like to say thank you with a simple 
celebration ice-cream social on Wednesday, 
April 24 from 7:30 - 8:30 p.m. in the 
Congregation House. Scan the QR code to 
register. 

Senior Harp Recital UKirk Davidson student 
and DCPC bell choir member, Sydney Harris, 
will present her senior harp recital Sunday, 
April 28 at 3:00 pm in Tyler Tallman Hall in 
the Sloan Music Building. There will be a 
reception to follow. No tickets required!  

 
 

During the Renovation The best way to reach  
staff is by email. Scan the QR code for each staff 
member’s contact 
information.  

 

https://nourishup.org/donatefood/

